
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 21st May 

Supporting our GREAT School Community 

British Summer – you’ve got to love it! What a wet and very windy week it’s 

been! We’re now rapidly approaching our half term break and I would like to 

take this opportunity to again thank you for all your support in keeping our 

school Covid-free. Please be reminded of the correct testing rules to be 

followed, they are set out below.  

 

Are you taking the right test? 

There has been some confusion in previous weeks about the different types of testing available for 

Covid-19 and how to access them.  Please see the diagram later in the newsletter for further 

guidance about which tests to take and information can also be found on 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/ 

 

Reporting the results of a test 

The DfE have produced an informative blog on why reporting your test result is as important as 

taking a test, featuring further guidance and common questions. This also includes details on 

financial support available to parents whose children are asked to self-isolate after contact with a 

positive case.  

 

Reading at Home 

We all know that reading is the key to unlocking success and as families you play a huge part in 

ensuring your child’s continuing success in school. Please help your children to enjoy reading each 

day by making it part of their daily routine.  Try choosing a time of day when you and your child 

are not too tired and remember that a short daily session is much better than the occasional long 

one! Encouraging them to talk about what they are reading will also help develop their 

understanding skills. 

Each child will begin their reading journey at GHPS using the Read, Write, Inc programme and then 

move on to our new Accelerated Reader / myON reading system. Please support them to engage 

fully with both of these systems. Those that engage – SUCCEED!   

 

If you have any questions about your child’s reading or about their learning in general, please do 

get in touch with your child’s class teacher.  We are always here to help and support you and your 

child. 

Thank you to all of our amazing school community for your continuing support. 

Kind regards 

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/
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Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Eagles (99.5%) 

2nd Place – Panthers (98%) 

3rd Place – Hedgehogs (97.9%)  
 

PSHE (RSHE) Curriculum 

We sent out communications this week via email about our Relationships and Sex Education 

curriculum for children in Years 1-6, containing details of the topics that children learn in each 

year group and how parents can obtain further information, should they wish. 

The letter and accompanying information leaflet are both available in the Whole School Letters 

section of our website or via the links below: 

  Parent RSHE Letter 2021   RSHE Parent Information Leaflet 

 

Class Photographs 

Our rescheduled school photographs will be taken on Thursday 27th May.  As 

in previous years, they will be taken outside and will include individual photos 

of our Year 6 pupils.    

We are all hoping that the weather will be much nicer than it has been this 

week and are looking forward to seeing all the children looking their very best 

in their uniforms and showing off their GREAT smiles! ☺ 

Help us win £5000 of National Book Tokens for our School 

Teachers, school staff and parents are able to nominate our school for the chance to win an 

amazing £5000 worth of book tokens.  The more nominations we receive, the greater our chance 

of winning. Please visit https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools and complete the form at 

the bottom of the page to nominate our school! 

https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5507&type=pdf
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5508&type=pdf
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021
https://consult.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/public/ey/childcare-2021


 

 

https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/


 



 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Junior
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Junior
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Junior
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Junior

